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Connect With Us 

Phone:  
403-652-4404 
 
Email:  
info@highwoodcentre.com 
 

Regular Office Hours: 

Monday - Friday  
9:00am - 5:00 pm  
 
Please call us to set up an 

appointment to view our 

facilities or for other  

business.  

 

HIGHWOOD 

CENTRE 

HAPPENINGS 

 Board Member  

 Opportunities  

The Highwood Centre still has room 

on the Board of Directors, for inter-

ested community members.  If you 

have a desire to help grow the 

Highwood Centre and would like 

more information, please contact 

either: 

Dr. Dan Campbell  

drdan@shaw.ca or 403-652-7767 

Tim Whitford  

tim.whitford@highwoodcentre.com  

or 403-336-1137 

 Community Events 

Have a community interest 

event you want to share?  Let 

us know and we’ll add it to our 

newsletter!  

info@highwoodcentre.com 

Lets Get Social 
Look for us on social media to stay informed of the exciting happenings at the Centre.  Ctrl +click on 
the icon to be taken directly to our pages. Please like, share and comment on our posts; we love 

hearing from you!  

Not For Profit Spotlight 
Rowan House Emergency Shelter is a short-term (30-day) women’s emergency shelter locat-

ed in High River. Our purpose is to provide a safe, supportive environment for women and 

their children who have left violent and abusive situations, and are in need of emergency 

housing.  

Rowan House also offers outreach services, preventative education and healthy relationship 

groups.  Rowan House, is hosting a FREE  Family Event and Resource Fair “Picnic with a Pur-

pose” on Sunday June 12th at George Lane Park in High River, from 11:0 am—3:00 pm.  

They’ll have face painting, a petting zoo, live music and performances, carnival style games, a 

Toonie BBQ and more.  For more information, please visit  

https://www.rowanhouse.ca/events 

Rotary Club of High River 

The Rotary Club of High River wants to raise enough money to provide Polio vaccines 

for 15,000 children. 

A package to vaccinate 23 children against Polio costs only $16.  Rotary would like to 

purchase 652 packages. 

If you can spare $16 to vaccinate 23 children against Polio, please visit:  

https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?

Highwood Centre Update... 

As we are continuing to work diligently on refreshing and updating the Highwood Centre 

for the benefit of our guests and community, we will be performing some refresh work to 

our main hall in the middle of June to improve the aesthetic and functionality of our 

beautiful hardwood floors.  Our main hall will not be available for rentals June 15th to the 

24th. 
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Upcoming Events 
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Did you know? 

The Highwood Centre has 

two kitchens available to 

rent?  Get a group together 

and spend the day doing a 

bulk meal day.  These meals 

are a lifesaver for busy  

families to have on hand.  

PLUS there is the added 

benefit of doing it with a 

group of friends.  Or maybe 

you’ve always wanted to 

offer cooking lessons, the 

only limit is your imagina-

tion!  Contact us today at  

403-652-4404 for more  

information. 

Highwood Centre is open to 

your idea’s and suggestions!  

If you have an idea for a 

class you would like to 

teach, reach out to us, we 

might have the perfect 

space ready for you!  

403-652-4404 

Did you, your parents or 

grandparents have their 

wedding or anniversary at 

the Highwood Centre?  We 

would love to see pictures, 

feel free to email them to 

info@highwoodcentre.com 

Reserve your event date! 

We are experiencing a high demand for our facility.   If you 

are planning an event or fundraiser this year, we encourage 

you to book as soon as possible.   If you require assistance 

with planning your event, please contact us and we can 

guide you through and make recommendations that will 

ensure your event is a success!  

THIS EVENT HAS BEEN POSTPONED 

June 1st ‘THE GENERATION THAT’- If you bought a ticket 

through show Pass you will get a refund soon. If you bought 

a ticket from Xolani at Ubuntu pies, please visit the store 

and he will refund you. 

  

Graduation 2022 

The first graduation ceremony of 2022 is in the bag.  Con-

gratulations to the staff, parents and students of Notre 

Dame Collegiate Class of 2022! 

They laughed, danced and celebrated on Saturday May 

27th. 

Live Edge Catering served a delicious meal and an amazing 

time was had by all! 

Rotary Club of High River 

June 4th Rotary Club of High River - "Unmasquerade" Lobster Boil 

You can still make a donation to Polic vaccines for kids, see the front page of 

the newsletter. 


